
Frog Ferry is both a daily commuting possibility and a necessity for Portland’s resiliency 
in the face of disaster. The pilot project from St. John’s to downtown River-place is just 
the beginning of connecting people to the river and to other neighborhoods, it will 
someday transport people from Vancouver to Oregon City.  By people using the ferry in 
everyday life, they will know that it is way to cross the river in emergency situations. It is 
not a luxury to have a ferry system on the Willamette it is a necessity. Please fund Frog 
Ferry. 
Respectfully, Patty Rueter 
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